



Dear Friend,

As the holiday season approaches, we reflect on the quiet moments of growth and the promise of new beginnings. Over the past year, 8,919 community members and survivors in the Lehigh Valley have been impacted by education, support, and empowerment. Each person represents a story of resilience, connection, and the potential for change.

With care and compassion, hope has taken root.

Awareness has quietly spread in classrooms and workplaces, conversations have opened minds, and survivors have found strength to move forward, nurturing futures filled with possibility.

This season, your generosity helps us continue this growth, bringing safety to survivors, education to communities, and healing to those who need it most.

together, we are cultivating brighter tomorrows.

Donate today to plant the seeds of hope for the year ahead.

Warm wishes for a season of peace and joy,

Low Synesky

Lori Sywensky Executive Director, Turning Point of Lehigh Valley



Scan the QR code to continue sharing the gift of community or visit TurningPointLV.org/Donate

